Minutes for the Math Club Meeting, Friday, November 3, 2006.

1. Math Club Help Sessions for tutoring Ramapo College upper level (and lower level) math courses were established. Seven math club members volunteered, specified the courses they want to tutor and their hours. 

2. A brief presentation was given by Dr. Potocka about Help Sessions that Math Club offered in the previous academic year and about the comparison of last year’s Math Club website and activities with this year’s website and activities. 

3. The MAA-NJ trip details were finalized. Dr. Weng and Dr. Potocka will be taking a group of math club members to the math conference at Seton Hall University. The van and the cars leave at 7:30am from the Visitors Circle.

4. In the next mass email about the Math Club meeting, the tutoring sessions will be advertised. We’ll ask if there’s students who want to be tutors and students who need help in mathematics. 

5. Ken Belottie (former math club president, currently doing student teaching) may be invited to give a talk at the math club. Jennifer Scancella, a former Ramapo College student and a Math Club member, currently a Ph.D. student in mathematics at Lehigh University may be invited to give a talk about graduate schools or other topics. 

Minutes prepared by: Dr. Katarzyna Potocka
